
From: Slawson, Melissa C.
Sent: 4/30/2012 7:09:14 PM

RedactedTo:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Leaving the PUC - Thank you all

All,

As some of you may have heard, I will be leaving the PUC to join the law firm of Davis Wright 
Tremaine. My last day here will be this coming Friday, May 4th. Please forgive the email. I had hoped 
to have the chance to tell more of you in person that I was leaving but did not get the opportunity.

I have truly enjoyed my time here at the PUC and It's hard for me to sum up my gratitude for those I 
have learned so much from. I am so thankful to have had the opportunity to work with all of you over 
these past four years and I am even more thankful to be able to call so many of you friends. I hope our 
paths will continue to cross and that this is not "goodbye," but instead more of a "see ya soon." I look 
forward to being able to work with you all in the future in my new role. While I do not have my new 
professional contact info vet, nlease feel free to keep in touch via linked in or my personal email: 

Redacted

Until I "see ya soon," thank you all...for everything. I am sincerely grateful.

Regards,
Melissa

Melissa Slawson, Esq.
Telecommunications and Legal Advisor
Office of Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval
California Public Utilities Commission
melissa.slawson@cpuc.ca.gov
(415) 703-1794
(520) 237-5605 (cell)

Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

SB GT&S 0570168

mailto:melissa.slawson@cpuc.ca.gov

